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April 14, 2015
REPORT OF THE LICENSES AND PERMITS COMMITTEE

Attendee Name Title Status Arrived
Dennis M. Sullivan Chair Present
Maryann M. Heuston Vice Chair Present
John M. Connolly Alderman At Large Present

Others present: John Long - City Clerk, Goran Smiljic - ISD

1. Approval of the March 3, 2015 Minutes

RESULT: ACCEPTED

2. Public Hearing: 198693 - Extended Operating Hours - Brooklyn Boulders The 
petitioner withdrew the request for Extended Operating Hours, therefore, the Public Hearing 
was cancelled.

197553: Sign/Awning Permit, Brazil Express, 429 Somerville Ave., 1 sign.

Mr. Smiljic informed the members that a permit has not yet been issued and that he will verify that the 
sign has not been installed.

RESULT: KEPT IN COMMITTEE

197940: New Garage License, ABJ Foreign Auto Supply, 91 Marshall St., 3 cars inside, 27 
outside, M-F 8-6PM, Sa 8-3PM.

RESULT: PLACED ON FILE

198337: Renewing Used Car Dealers License Class 2, Pearl St Auto, 182 Pearl St.

The owner of this business is away until April 15th.

RESULT: KEPT IN COMMITTEE

198459: New Mobile Food Vendor, Pennypackers.
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Mr. Long relayed info from Ed O'Donnell that the landlord wants no food trucks on the property at any 
time.

RESULT: KEPT IN COMMITTEE

198460: New Mobile Food Vendor, Rhythm n Wraps.

Mr. Long relayed info from Ed O'Donnell that the landlord wants no food trucks on the property at any 
time.

RESULT: KEPT IN COMMITTEE

198611: New Livery License, Jean Adrien, 121 Temple St., 1 vehicle.

The petitioner appeared before the committee and responded to questions about the business.  The vehicle 
will be parked in Medford.

RESULT: APPROVED

198693: New Extended Operating Hours License, Brooklyn Boulders, 12A Tyler St., 
Opening until 2AM on selected dates.

The petitioner withdrew the request for Extended Operating Hours.

RESULT: PLACED ON FILE

198775: Conveying the veto of #197846, a Mobile Food Vendor license issued to Wizard 
Catering on 3/26/15.

Chairman Sullivan reported that he had a conversation with the petitioner, Domenic Catino, today.  Mr. 
Catino and Mr. Boukili will walk the site to find a suitable location for the food truck so that it will not be 
in competition with other similar type food establishments.

RESULT: KEPT IN COMMITTEE


